
Date:  June 2, 2023 
 
To:  Chairperson and Members 
  Norman Planning Commission 
 
From:  Melissa Navarro, Planner Il 
 
Subject: Planning Commission, June 8, 2023 

Regarding Agenda Item 10, Ordinance O-2223-45 
Rezoning to SPUD, Simple Planned Unit Development 

 
The applicant requesting to rezone from I-1, Light Industrial District, to SPUD, Simple 
Planned Unit Development, at 1001 North University Boulevard is required to 
postpone to the July 13, 2023 Planning Commission meeting. 
 
The applicant will be required to submit an application for amendment of the 
NORMAN 2025 Land Use Plan to remove Special Planning Area 3 associated with the 
property. Consequently, the applicant will be required to attend a Greenbelt 
Commission Meeting as well as a Pre-Development Meeting. 
 
cc: Jane Hudson, Planning Director 
 
 
  
 
 

 


